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WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
Week ending: 06/04/18 

 

Congratulations to class 4L who had the 
best attendance in the school 

Year Group Attendance 

Reception 91.7% 

Year 1S 93.3% 

Year 2H 92.8% 

Year 3W 99.1% 

Year 3/4M 97.6% 

Year 4L 99% 

Year 5M 96% 

Year 6H 84.8% 

Year 6J 94.9% 

ADVANCE NOTICE OF DATES 
 Monday 30th April: Year 1 Class Mass (2pm) 

 Monday 7th May: BANK HOLIDAY (school closed) 

 Friday 11th May: Year 3W and 3/4M Rejoice Assembly 

 w/b 14th May: Year 6 SATs week 

 Wednesday 23rd May: Sports Day (TBC) 

 Wednesday 23rd May: Parents meeting - Tattenhall 

 Friday 25th May: Celebration of Mary led by Year 1 and 2 
 Friday 25th May: school closes for Whit  half term 
 Monday 11th June: School re-opens after Whit half 

term 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Monday 
 Choir 

 Year 2 Class Mass (2pm) 

Tuesday 
 Football/Rugby Training 

 Year 5 ‘Invite a Loved One to Lunch’ 

Wednesday   

Thursday   

Friday  Learn to Play Live Assembly  

LEARN TO PLAY LIVE ASSEMBLY 
 

Children who have music lessons with Learn to Play Live will 
be sharing their talents in next week’s Celebration Assembly 
(Friday 27th April). We hope you can come along to watch 

them perform. 

YEAR 2 CLASS MASS 
 

Father Malcolm will be joining Year 2 for a class mass on 
Monday 23rd April at 2.00pm.  Parents of children in this class 

are welcome to come and join us for this celebration 

SACRAMENTAL PROGRAMME 
 

For our Year 4 children taking part, Session 

Three of the Sacramental Programme takes 

place on Tuesday 1st May, 6.30pm at St 

Joseph’s Church. 

INVITE A LOVED ONE TO LUNCH 

Parents of children in Year 5 are invited to join us 

for lunch on Tuesday 24th April  

KINGSWOOD RESIDENTIAL 
Our trip to Kingswood takes place on 25th/26th 

and 27th April. A letter has been sent home 

giving final 

instructions 

about the visit.   

MRS HARDING 
 

Mrs Harding left St Vincent’s at the end of last 
term.  We thank her for her valued contribution to 
the school for twenty one years and wish her well. 
She wishes to thank head teachers, staff, children 

and parents past and present. 

WELCOME BACK... 

...from what has hopefully been an enjoyable and  
restful Spring Break.  We look forward to another busy 

and exciting term ahead! 


